

December 5, 2012

Frank Whiston NM Four Wheelers PO Box 90154 Albuquerque, NM 87199

Dear Frank,

Thank you so much for being part of our annual Live Remote with KOB TV on Saturday, November 17. Your willingness to share your story and your ongoing commitment to Roadrunner Food Bank helps inspire others. It also helps our community see how easy it is to take action and get involved in helping us end hunger in New Mexico.

We are so grateful that year after year you continue to step forward to help as our partner. Every week, your generosity helps nearly 40,000 individuals and ensures we have enough food to help hungry and needy people and families throughout the state. In fact, nearly half of those you help through your support are our smallest citizens - our children.

Thank you for helping feed hungry people who can now lead productive lives simply because they have the one basic necessity we all need: food.

Sincerely,

Sonya Warwick Communications Officer Roadrunner Food Bank

hard give to holidart please what tapet processed which tapet which tapet processed which tapet the sentire which tapet the se

A Member of

5840 Office Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87109 Phone: 505-247-2052 Fax: 505.242.6471 www.rrfb.org